Mr. Hans Persson Möllebogatan 7 212 32 Malmö Senpaku Shinko Build. The Fl. 35, Shiba Kotohira-cho
Minato-ku, Tokyo
May, 24, 1976

Dear Mr. Persson:

I am indeed happy that I was able to see the continuing flourishment of your Kendo Federation.

At this time I would like to express my deepest appreciation to you for taking time off from your busy schedules to accommodate our delegation when it visited your country. We are truly indebted to you for both a continually interesting as well as instructive European tour.

I believe that the harmony between our federations can contribute to our respective countries and societies. Let us combine our efforts all the more to bring about the development of our Kendo youngsters. I pray for the growth of your Kendo Federation.

Please forgive me for my belated letter. Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Takashi Ozawa, President

All-Japan Kendo Dojo Federation

Takashi al Zama

PRESIDENT OF ALL JAPAN KENDO-DOJO FEDERATION

TAKASHI OZAWA

1336, KUWASAKI, HANYUSHI SAITAMA, JAPAN

TEL. TOKYO (03) 501-6864

Delegation Members;

Takashi Ozawa, Kendo Hanshi, Group Leader Masahiro Shigaki, Kendo Hanshi Hideta Oshima, Kendo Wanshi

Hideta Oshima, Kendo Kyoshi Kozo Ando, Kendo Kyoshi